
 

 

Did You Know? Key Updates to the EHL Certification Scheme 

At EHL, we are committed to ensuring that the certification of programs from schools of 
the Certification Network remain relevant and beneficial to students. Here’s what’s 
changing and how it impacts you: 

What is changing with the EHL Certification Scheme? Starting in June 2025: 

• Co-signed/co-branded diplomas will no longer be issued to students graduating 
from EHL Certified Schools. 

• A new Supplemental Certificate will be introduced, issued directly by EHL and 
available to students from Certified Schools that opt into the initiative. 

Why is the issuance of co-signed/co-branded diplomas being discontinued? This 
change aims to: 

• Streamline the certification process and ensure consistent standards across all 
Certified Schools. 

• Strengthen the global recognition and reputation of the EHL brand. 

• Emphasize the only academic award issued by Certified Schools, complemented 
by the new Supplemental Certificate. 

What is the Supplemental Certificate? The Supplemental Certificate is a document 
issued by EHL Group that: 

• Confirms the program of study is certified by EHL. 

• Reinforces your connection to the EHL Certified Schools Network. 

• Must be presented alongside the diploma issued by your institution. 

How does this benefit you as a student? ✅ Enhanced Recognition – Gain formal 
acknowledgment from EHL, a leader in hospitality education. ✅ Stronger Affiliation – 
The certificate reinforces your membership in the global EHL Certified Schools Network. 
✅ Additional Value – While your institution's diploma remains your only academic 
credential, the Supplemental Certificate adds prestige and highlights alignment with 
EHL’s high standards. 

When will these changes take effect? 

• Co-signed/co-branded diplomas will cease after the graduation of the 2024-25 
cohorts. 

• The new Supplemental Certificate will be available starting June 2025. 



 

 

How will the Supplemental Certificate be issued? 

• The Supplemental Certificate will be issued directly by EHL and sent to your 
school administration. 

• It will only be valid when presented with the original diploma from your Certified 
School. 

Will this change affect the credibility of Certified Schools’ diplomas? No. The 
diploma issued by your institution remains the primary academic award and the main 
credential for students. The Supplemental Certificate serves as added value, reinforcing 
the connection to EHL’s rigorous standards. 

Looking Ahead This update reflects our commitment to continuous improvement and to 
providing you with tools that enhance your career prospects in the hospitality industry.  
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